JOB POSTING


[bookmark: a_GoBack]JOB OPENING - Applications are now being accepted in the Frio County Sheriff’s Office for Patrol Deputy positions. Applications can be found on the Frio County website at www.co.frio.tx.us, and are available at the Frio County Sheriff’s Office, 502 S. Cedar, Pearsall, Texas 78061. Resumes are acceptable. No telephone inquiries please.  Frio County is an at will and an equal opportunity employer.  
